
Message from the President 

Welcome new members: 

Fannie May, Broadview, Leo’s Liquors, DJ Scuba’s 
Locker and Express Employment!  We are growing the 
Chamber and that is tremendous for our community!   

It looks like warmer weather is headed our way…so 
break out the shorts and get ready for a whole lot of fun! 
 

Beth McCormick from Express Employment, was our 
guest speaker,  at the April luncheon, giving us an insight 
on how temporary help can assist your business. She has 
over 25 years of experience in the service industries. Beth 
began her career in healthcare and has a consistent track 
record of meeting goals, achieving operational effective-
ness and building teams. She held the position of Director 
of Surgical Services 1998 to 2006, with overall responsi-
bility for patient, employee and physician satisfac-
tion.  Capitalizing on strengths developed in the 
healthcare industry, she opened the Brookfield Express 
Employment office in 2006 helping good people find jobs 
with good companies. 

The 3rd Annual Easter Egg Hunt was egg-cellent!  No 
yolk!  We had a tremendous turn out with over 7000 eggs 
scattered about for kids of all ages to enjoy.  Thank you 
Betty for chairing this event and thank you Brian for the 
assistance with the P.A. System.  I would also like to 
thank all the volunteers that went the egg-stra mile to 
make this event happen.  We have a few ideas for next 
year that will make this event even more egg-ceptional.   
 

If you have any pictures from this or other events, Tom 
Milani, has put together a Gmail account for Chamber 
Members to send photos for usage on our site and Face-
book.  The email address is coc.brookfield.il@gmail.com. 
 

Attention Cyclists, time to get geared up for Bike 
Brookfield on May 20, 2017.  This event is sponsored by 
the Village.  The Bike Rodeo will begin at 9 A.M., the 
Police Escorted Kid’s Bike Ride at 10 A.M. and the 10k 
Community Bike ride at 11 A.M.  A brief after party will 
take place at Kiwanis Park with music and refreshments, 
raffles and a few surprises.  For more information, go to 
the Village’s Website http://brookfieldil.gov/bike-

bookfield-registration/. 
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Thursday, May 11th, 2017 

Business Luncheon, Noon 

Mary’s Morning Mix-up 

9110 Broadway, Brookfield 

 

Thursday May 18th, 2017 

Board Meeting, Noon 

Brookfield Public Library 

 

Thursday, May 25th, 2017 

Business After-Hours, 5:30pm 

Riverside-Brookfield Landmark Co-sponsored 

with Sawa’s Old Warsaw 

9200 Cermak Road, Broadview 

Dates to Remember 

Message from the President, cont. 

Boogie the night away at the Street Dance later that day.  The entertain-
ment is set, and we are getting ready to cut a rug.  New activities this year 
will include: dance lessons, decade themed music on the hour, balloon 
artist and face painting to name a few.   
 

Volunteers needed!  Schedules are being worked on…so please sign up!   
Welcome Tent….Beer Tent….Contest Area and/or Clean Up. 
Wear your chamber name badges or logo shirts to promote your business 
and meet new people!   
 

The event starts at 5 P.M. – 11 P.M.  If you would like to become a spon-
sor, vendor or volunteer, please contact the event Chairperson Brian 
Sharenow (FMG Events) at 708-485-9230 or Clara D’Onofrio (Ms. 
Clara’s Mini Musicians) 708-704-1716.  Posters are available - so please, 
show your support! 
 

22 Vendors are confirmed to participate in The Farmers Market this year!  
Great Job!  Sponsorship letters have been distributed and the posters are in 
the design process.  We should be able to display them soon.   
 

The Car Show sponsorship letters have been sent out as well.  If you know 
of anyone that would like to sponsor this event, please let Anne Clark 
know, you may reach him/her at 708-207-7618. 
 

Reminder: Parade participation deadline for the Fourth of July is June 5th.  
We are working on a few more events – Casino Night, 60 to Win and a 
National Night Out to name a few.  Once more information is gathered we 
will let everyone know.  
 

Together we are stronger! 
Thank you for your continued support! 
 

Todd Hitzeman 

President, Brookfield Chamber of Commerce 

May 20th 5-11pm 

Free Admission! 

Food Drinks 

Dancing 
M

usic
 

Thank you! 
Thank you Dr. Mark Kuzniewski and District 95 for 
hosting our April business meeting.  It was very gen-
erous of you and your staff to provide us with accom-
modations and lunch from Mary’s Morning Mix 
Up.  It was so nice to have students escorting our 
members through the school.  The chamber strongly 
encourages volunteerism and recognizes it as a way 
to reach out to the community and learn new skills.  I 
personally found the students to be engaging in con-
versation and represented S. E. Gross School very 
well.       
The Brookfield Chamber of Commerce congratulates 
your efforts to promote volunteerism and serving 
your community.  We look forward to seeing you 
again soon! 
 
Amy L. Weinert 
Asst. Vice President 

First National Bank of Brookfield 






